
The Town of Little Elm and its Parks and Recreation Department is 
committed to keeping residents and other stakeholders safe. 

While there are currently no known cases of the coronavirus known as 
COVID-19 in Little Elm, to help reduce potential threats to the health of the 
public, the Town has moved to close the Brenda Button Mills Senior Center 
until March 30. 

Additionally, we are postponing all Recreation Center programming, 
including recreation classes until April 1. This includes dance, Kidz Love 
Soccer, Twist3d Cuisine, Skyhawks Camps, and license to carry classes, 
GroupX fitness classes and group personal training, adult athletic leagues 
(basketball, adult sand and indoor volleyball, pickleball league, open play, 
and tournament, adult softball, cornhole, and kickball). 

The Recreation Center will remain open, but we are continuing to assess 
the situation and potential for closure. There will be no KidZone during this 
time. 

The Mayor's Fitness Challenge has been postponed. 

All Little Elm Public Library regular and special programs are canceled until 
April 1. This includes storytimes, book clubs, crafts and other clubs, 
movies, and Spring Break programs. Makerspace classes are also 
canceled. 

The Library will remain open, but we are continuing to assess the situation 
and potential for closure. 

Continue to follow official Town of Little Elm channels for information and 
updates. 


